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December 22nd 2016 
 
 
Mr. James Bouquet        Sent via email / PDF format 
City Engineer / Engineering Services 
City of Key West 
3140 Flagler Avenue Key West, FL 33040                
E-mail: jbouquet@cityofkeywest-fl.gov      
 
RE: Truman Waterfront Park Amphitheater - Review of general contractor bid proposals /  recommendation 
 of award  
 
Dear Jim,  
 
Bermello Ajamil & Partners, Inc. (B&A) has reviewed all documentation provided by the city regarding the general 
contractor bid proposal packages for the construction of the Truman Waterfront Park Amphitheater, ITB 17-009. 
Based on our evaluation and review, B&A recommends the city award this project to D.L. Porter Constructors Inc.  

As you know all too well, this project has been a labor of love for all of us for over a year now and we are truly 
thrilled that construction will soon commence. We believe this project will be a shining star within Truman 
Waterfront Park and become a unique destination for a wide range of great venues and events for residents and 
tourists in Key West for years to come.   
 
 
Sincerely,       
       
 
 
SCOTT A BAKOS 
Partner | Design | Project Management 
900 SE 3rd Avenue, Suite 203 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 
305.989.9953 – iPhone 954.627.5109 – Direct Office 
 


